
 

AltAmuskin’s December news 

This year, our Christmas Carol Service 
will take place on the 19th of December 
in St. Mary’s Chapel Dunmoyle at 
7:30pm. Pupils will be seated at 6;30pm 
for final run through. Get your seats 
early to experience the singing talent 
within St. Brigid’s Primary School! Please 
make sure your child has been to the toi-
let before coming to perform.  .  

 

Grab your Christmas jumper or Santa 
hat and let’s get moving! A Daily Mile 
Santa Run day in schools & early years 
settings across social media, to get chil-
dren in Northern Ireland active. It will 
take place on Wednesday 
13th December. 

Christmas Dinner 
Christmas Dinner will be on 
Wednesday 13th of December. 
The School Council have agreed 
that it should also be a Christmas 
Jumper Day or Pyjamas Day making 
the day even more fun.  

Winners of the 11-13 category in the Credit 
Union Art Competition. Catherine Mullin who 
came first and Aoife Mc Rory who came sec-
ond. Catherine’s piece now goes forward to the 
Chapter. Well done Catherine and Aoife. 
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 St. Ciaran's College are 

hosting a Fundamentals Day 

for Primary Two pupils on Fri-

day 8th December. 

 School Holidays. 
Wednesday 20th  of December will be 
the last day before the Christmas 
break. 

Children will return Thursday 4h of Jan-
uary 22. Enjoy your well earned break!  

The last day for paying for school din-
ners and 2oclock club will be Monday 
18th December can all payments be 
made via the school money app. 

 

Christmas Trip 

St Brigid’s are having their Christ-
mas Outing on the 18th December.to 
navan Fort to watch “The Snowman 
who refused to Melt” All 
payments need to be paid via 
the app before Friday 15th 
December. 

 
Foundation Stage: Hogo, Thomas, Lenny and Cillian. Key Stage One: Connie, 
Jamie, Charlie and Donnacha.    Key Stage Two  Molly, Ava, Caolan and Brian.  
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Birthdays this Month 
Paul in P3 and  

have introduced a new online appli 

 

 

 

All Prospective New Primary Ones are invited to 
an Open Morning on Friday 8thh December from 
10:00am to 11:00am. Come and meet the St 
Brigid’s Family.  

 
 

        

Uniforms 
 

 The standard of uniform has been ex-
emplary to date. Well done everyone. 
You are a credit to the school. 
Please ensure that all items of clothing 
(uniform, PE, coats etc) are correctly 
labelled to ensure no items get lost.  
Remember to wear a coat to school as 

the 

Personal Hygiene  
Remember to wash your 
hands 

Paul Conroy 
Primary 
Four. 



 

 

Anti Bullying Competition Winners. Make some Noise! 
Molly -Key Stage Two. Mila -Key Stage One.  Ciara -Foundation Stage. 


